
May 4,2005 

W r y  Rupp, Sec. of the B o d ,  NCUA 
1775 Dulre smt 
Alexandria, VA 223 1 4-3428 

To Whom It May Concern: 

As a long time member of Citketls C m u u i t y  Credit Union as well as a inember and 
employee of Centmi Mbmsda F e d d  Credit Union, I am writing in response to the 
NCUA's proposed changes in the ckMtiun of ConsERlction and Dwdopment leading in 
regulation 723. I Weve the propod changes bmmhgactual, will negative$ shock 
our ability to w e  our existing d impending members meds. I would like to see a stop 
put to the ConsbWion and Devdop~llem p t i o n  ofthis mgdation. 

We are a community credit uaion 1 d  in a nual According to recent Census 
Bureau fidings, we m fmtnnate ereow to be 1- m m area which is progressively 
inmdnginnumbers. ~ w e a r e a p w i a g a r t a  Thelimitahusetforthin~ 
pposed chmges could po4mtially h mu aurh and stmi their growth potentid. 1 
believe we are on the positive side of the mnomy with € h ~  wmlmction and 
Q e v ~ t h o u r a r e a , w f r i c h i s a v q ~ ~ h ~ ~ b n o f t h e s e  
proposed changes. 

P 1 . ~ ~ p t Y ~ c c ~ o u r d ~ h a ~ f r i & ~ o f d l b ~ ~  
and we are the leading ledex for ~~ losns per capita in the United States as well 
as the iargst SBA lending credit union h the State of Mhgsota 

Thank you for your consideration in this m&k. 

Q j o J k i l b ~  
Diane Nelson 


